
December Athletics Board Report  

 

Basketball is in full swing with both varsity teams enjoying a large 
measure of success. We had our first tournament in the brand new gym 
with the girls placing 3rd and the boys winning the championship. As of 
this writing, we are playing in the Rising Star tournament with both 
teams winning the first round. Thank you to all who helped with the 
tournament and to all for you continuing support. 

The JH will play at home next Monday for the first time this season. 
They are young but playing really hard. Very proud of them. We will 
play again on Monday January 6 when we come back from Christmas 
break. Yes, I know this is different from the schedule, but the jh will 
play a tournament at Rotan on the following Thursday and Saturday.  

This should be the last board meeting I will miss, knock on wood, but it 
is my understanding that we had a very successful meeting with the 
turf companies in November. We are planning a couple of trips to view 
some of their completed fields when I am able to travel a bit better. 
Again, thank you for your patience. 

 

Have a very Merry, blessed Christmas and a great New Years! 

Coach Means 


